
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting March 24, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:32 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette and Dave Blakesley. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 3/10/21 passed 4-0. 
 
 Art reported that Earthlight will be providing a new proposal to us (the committee), exact 
manner of that delivery uncertain, to reflect any new fixtures, prevailing wage and no Green 
Communities money being used.  We will look at the proposal to determine if it fits the town’s 
needs and make a recommendation to the Selectboard. 
 
 Art  contacted MassSave about insulation, and they referred him to RK Energy.  They came 
on 3/24 and will provide a proposal.  Cozy Home Performance in Easthampton, through 
Earthlight, has been waiting so was given Mark Reil’s contact info.  A third proposal for 
insulation, by Brian Hobbs, will be arranged by Chris giving them Art’s phone number to set 
up a time to enter the town buildings. 
 
Chris will get estimates completed for the door replacement work. 
 
Dave will get estimates for the Town Hall gutters. 
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday April 7, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:37 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


